From: >

Sent: 17 November 2022 15:59

To: Planning Planning; Brendan Versluys
Cc:

Subject: Planning Application 2022/4775/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please lake extra
carc with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password ctc. Plcase note there have been
reports of emails purporting o be about Covid 19 being used as cover [or scams so exlra vigilance is required.

T refer to this application to facilitate two new temporary vehicular accesses from Granary Street into the St
Pancras Hospital site during the construction of the new Oriel hospital during 2023-27. There is no
consultation period but I wish to raise an issue.

As far as I can see, no analysis of the impact on the cycle lane on St Pancras Way has been made. The new
entrances will presumably result in a lot more motor traffic turning in to Granary Street from St Pancras
Way across the cycle lane, increasing the potential for 'left-hook’ collisions. Have the developers suggested
any mitigating measures, including the possibility of routing traffic via Camley Street rather than via St
Pancras Way?

Regards

Camden Cycling Campaign

W: camdencyclists.org.uk
E:

T: +44 20 7485 2685

M: +44 788 755 2391



